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Thank you to all of the residents who 

came to the HH Christmas party & a 

special “thank you“ to Connie Puls 

for baking the delicious cheesecakes 

for the party. 

If anyone has suggestions for 

entertainment for next years’ party, 

please pass that info on to Kathy in 

the office as soon as possible.  Acts 

need to be booked months in 

advance for a December date. 

 

CORNER 

COFFEE FOR 

JANUARY WILL 

BE THURSDAY, 

JANUARY 18TH  

AT THE HOME 

OF VERNA ACKER – 600 PARK RIDGE 

RD. 

START TIME: 10:00 A.M.  

 

Helpful Tip: if you have a 

programmable thermostat in your 

home, consider changing the batteries 

at least once per year.  If the 

batteries inside should quit your 

furnace will not go on, this could be a 

disaster if you are gone for any length 

of time with the extreme cold we are 

having this winter.   

FROM THE HH OFFICE:  The office will 

be closed on Monday, January 8th – 

we will reopen on Tuesday Jan. 9th. 

We have mailed out the statements 

to each resident letting you know 

the amount you paid in lot rent & 

taxes in 2017.  

If you claim Homestead Credit & 

requested a Rent Certificate be 

completed for you last year, we 

included that form in the envelope 

telling you how much you paid in lot 

rent & taxes last year.  If you didn’t 

request one last year and need one 

for 2017, please contact the office. 

REMINDER:  There is NO OVERNIGHT 

PARKING allowed on the streets in 

Harbor Heights.  Also, please move 

cars off the street during the day if 

we have a snowfall as the plows can 

do a much better job if the streets 

are free of vehicles.  Thank you for 

your cooperation.   

We have been emailing the 

newsletter to all residents that we 

have a valid email address for.  If 

you have not been receiving the 

newsletter, please email the office 

and we will add you to the list  

 

 WATERFORD LIBRARY: Afternoon 
Movie for Adults* Thursday, 

January 18, 1:00-3:00 pm Join 
us for an afternoon matinee of a 

recently released film! Check flyers 
in the library for film titles and 

descriptions or call for details. 
Refreshments will be provided. 

 


